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27/03/2022  13:47:212021/3943/P OBJ Matt Phillips The brown plastic and aluminium fence surrounding the garden is very visible from the street (I live across the 

road from the property); it is not sympathetic to the age of the building or Heath.

Being constructed from plastic composite and aluminium, it will not weather or blend into the environment. It 

will remain looking like plastic for years to come.

The fence is higher than the planning application elevations. From the top of the existing brick wall to the top 

of the fence it is 1830mm, not 1600mm as in the planning application. The upright joists between the plastic 

panels are even taller.

To have replaced a wooden fence with a huge, solid, plastic fence is not considerate to the history or 

aesthetics of the garden's location - nothing will ever grow between or around it.

As it overlooks the Heath and the East Heath Road, the ideal material is wood. It should not be higher than the 

previous fence/trellis. I would suggest that the fence is replaced like for like, and the wood reinstated.
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